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News & Updates

If we learned nothing else in 2020, it's that communication is key. We
hope to keep all of our patients informed with everything new and

exciting going on within our practice and the allergy & asthma
community as a whole.

Visit our Website

COVID-19 Vaccine News

Dr. Crosby receives her 1st COVID vaccine at Centura Health.

CAAC physicians and staff are very excited
about the COVID-19 vaccine. Most of our
providers and staff have already received
both of their vaccines. Unfortunately, CAAC
is unable to secure inventory of the
vaccine, and therefore, will not be
administering vaccines at this time. We will
keep you updated if and when that
changes. In the meantime, feel free to visit
our website with any questions related to
vaccine safety as it relates to allergies.

COVID-19 Vaccine Questions Answered

How to get a COVID-19 Vaccine-Centura

Oral Immunotherapy (OIT)

Colorado Allergy & Asthma Centers® is proud to
offer oral immunotherapy treatment options to our
patients for peanut allergy. This treatment works to
gradually desensitize you to food that caused an
allergic reaction.

Considering OIT for you or your child?

Learn more here.

*This is the look of a very happy patient who went from
being peanut allergic to tolerating 3 whole peanuts
after just 12 visits to our clinics!

http://www.coloradoallergy.com
https://coloradoallergy.com/coronavirus-update/
https://files.constantcontact.com/d1d92415801/6805e6c7-e518-4371-b64c-a1b9111cf012.pdf
https://coloradoallergy.com/services/oral-immunotherapy-oit/


Farewell to two wonderful physicians

Dr. John James retired in December of
2020 after 23 years of service to his Fort
Collins and Greeley patients. Thank you

for your service to your patients and
community!

Dr. Catherine Van Kerckhove retired in
December of 2020 after 24 years service.
She worked within many of our clinics,

ending at our Littleton clinic. We
appreciate your dedication to this

practice and your patients!

...and welcome two new physicians!

Ryan Buckley, MD joined us in August of
2020 and sees patients in both our
Castle Rock and Littleton clinics.

Welcome Dr. Buckley! The Castle Rock
clinic is also now open on Fridays!

Read more about Dr. Buckley here.

Dr. Palis joined us in November of 2020
and sees patients in our Lakewood

clinic. Welcome Dr. Palis!

Read more about Dr. Palis here.

Now offering

https://coloradoallergy.com/allergy-treatment-providers/ryan-buckley-md/
https://coloradoallergy.com/allergy-treatment-providers/dr-ross-palis-md/


telemedicine visits!
Did you know we offer
telemedicine visits at all of our
locations? You can even book
them on our website for most
of our locations! Just make
sure to select Telemedicine
Appt under Patient Type.

Schedule Appointment Here

Interested in participating in clinical trials?
Clinical trials are performed at our Denver-Lowry location only. Participation in clinical
trials can last from 3 weeks to 1 year or more, depending on the trial. Participation is
completely voluntary and will not affect your medical care or treatment with your usual
provider. Monetary compensation for time and travel is provided.

Learn more here.

https://coloradoallergy.com/request-appointment/
https://coloradoallergy.com/locations/denver/
https://coloradoallergy.com/research/clinical-trial-participation/

